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El Zagal Shrine, Shriners International ANNUAL MEETING
Will be held on Saturday, January 4, 2020 at 9am at El Zagal Shrine Temple, 1429 3rd St N, Fargo, ND

The purpose of this meeting is as follows:
To conduct any business properly brought before the chair. Please wear your fez.

Attest William R. Wedberg, Jr, Recorder
Yours in faith, Rick Qual, Potentate

325.11 Election Regulations of the Imperial Code
(a) Electioneering. A candidate for an elected office in a Shrine temple may print, publish and circulate during the year he is seeking the elected office, 
a résumé consisting of his educational background, his vocational history and his Masonic and Shrine record. Except as provided in the prior sentence, 
the printing, publication, circulating or distribution of resolutions, letters, telegrams, tickets, email or other devices, by a unit, club, Noble, or group of 
Nobles, suggesting, recommending, opposing, or containing the names of proposed candidates for office in the temple is prohibited.
(b) Expenditures Prohibited. The expenditure of money for gifts, favors, or entertainment on behalf of a candidate for elected office is prohibited. 
(c) Violation. For any violation of (a) or (b), the Imperial Potentate may suspend any offending Noble, and he may declare the election of the 
 officers void and order a new election.
(d) Notice. At least one week prior to the annual meeting or any election, the temple Recorder shall mail to each member a notice thereof containing  	
this section.
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Meetings 
Arab Patrol – El Zagal Temple – 1st Monday
Big Band – El Zagal Temple – 
1st & 2nd Wednesdays
Chanters – El Zagal Temple – 2nd & 4th Mondays
Clowns – Jamestown Masonic Center – 
2nd Tuesday
DL Color Guard – Detroit Lakes club house – 
3rd Monday
Directors Staff – El Zagal Temple – 1st Tuesday
Dusters – Bismarck Masonic Center – 
2nd Monday @ noon
Escort Motor Patrol – El Zagal Temple – 
1st Monday
EZ Wheels – 3rd Wednesday – Jamestown 
Flag Corp – Valley City – 3rd Saturday
Frontiersmen – Dickinson – 
Monday following 2nd Sunday of month
Hazen Spinners - 1st & 3rd Thursday
Mandan Indians – 3rd Monday
Missouri Slope Shrine Club – Amvets – 
Fridays @ noon
Mobil Nobles – El Zagal Temple – 1st Friday
Mystics – Jamestown Masonic Center – 
2nd Tuesday
Oilers – Bismarck – 1st Monday
Oriental Band – El Zagal Temple – 
1st & 3rd Mondays
Outdoors Unlimited – El Zagal Temple - 3rd Tuesday
Provost – El Zagal Temple – 1st Thursday
Promotions Committee – 
1st Wednesday @ 7:30 PM
Rangers – 1st Wednesday
Rednecks – Beulah/Hazen -- 2nd Tuesday
Ritualistic Divan – El Zagal Temple – 
1st Monday
Saidin – Bismarck – 3rd Thursday
Vikings – Gwinner – 3rd Wednesday

You will soon receive your dues notice for 2020. 
Remember the notice comes from Shriners 
International and not directly from El Zagal. --- Be 
on the lookout for the dues notice. 

As a reminder, you can pay your dues online at 
elzagal.org! Simply click on the Pay Dues link on 
the homepage and add your dues to your cart. You 
will make payment via PayPal, either by logging into 
your PayPal account or by clicking on the link to pay 
without logging in. 

It is that simple! Associate and Life Members, use 
the Associate and Life Time option and follow the 
instructions. If you still have not paid your 2019 
dues, do so the same way. You can also add the item 
twice to pay both 2019 and 2020 if needed.

PAY YOUR 2020 DUE$ ONLINE
While you are there, 
check out the website 
if you have not already. 
We are still looking for 
Unit and Club pictures 
for that page. 

We also can add 
Facebook, Instagram, 
and Website links for 
each unit or club where 
they exist. If you have 
information to update, 
please send it via email to 
webmaster@elzagal.org.

El Zagal Techies Club

January 3, 2020
El  Zagal Temple

Social 6pm | Program 7pm
Nobles and Ladies Welcome!!

El Zagal Shrine
1429 3rd St N

Fargo, ND

ROAST 
THE 

POTE
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“PARTY”cipate by buying a brick
Buy a brick engraved with your name, or unit logo or “in memory of ”  ETC.

(ALL engravings with board approval)

BRICK ORDER FORM: 
Your Choice of 3 Sizes:

	 _____ 16 x 16…$600.00
	 _____ 8 x 8…$300.00
	 _____ 4 x 8…$150.00 

Please send logo to info@elzagal.org

Send Payment to:
El Zagal Shrine

1429 N 3rd St. | Fargo, ND 58102
 Call 701.235.7521 for information

(YOUR ENGRAVING HERE)

The auxiliary met on Saturday, November 9, 2019 at 
10 a.m. at the Shrine. We continue to discuss various 
Fundraisers. 

The Creatively Uncorked painting event held in 
September earned a profit of $260. We continue to 
sell the metal license plate Frames. These make a great 
gift.
      
The former Shrine Hospital has been sold to the 
University of Minnesota and will house a treatment 
center for brain issues. 

The Shrine Healthcare Center will open in 
Woodbury MN (a suburb of St. Paul). As previously 
mentioned,  we will continue to support the Shrine 
Clinic Center.
      
Hope to see many of you at the Auxiliary Christmas 
Party on Saturday, December 7th at the Shrine at 
11:30 a.m. RSVP Lisa by Nov. 30th if attending.
      
It was decided by vote to go back to our original 
auxiliary meeting schedule -- every second Saturday 
of the month at 10 a.m. at the Shrine. Watch for the 
new schedule.
      
From all El Zagal Shrine Auxilians, may this 
Christmas season bring love to your heart, health 
to your body, peace and joy to your home.  Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year.

Remember save those pop tabs.

Barb & Marliese
P.S.  Next auxiliary meeting is Saturday January 11, 
2020 at 10 a.m. at the Shrine.

Hospital Auxiliary

WEST DECK 
FUNDRAISER

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems

John Stadter – Service Technician 
john@slcomp.com

Scott Schafer - Office Manager
scott@slcomp.com

• Computer Sales and Service

• Network Specialist

• Custom Built Systems

• CAD Systems and Software

• Computer Parts and Repair

• Managed Services

• Internet Access

• Video Surveillance Systems

Greetings! This fall we held two Shrine Outreach 
Clinics. Normally, we have a fall Shrine screening 
clinic but due to good old ND weather canceling 
our screening clinic in April, we held two make up 
Outreach Clinics.

On September 12, we saw 28 children with expenses 
of $1064.24 or $38.01 per kiddo. Kem-5; El Zagal-9; 
Al Bedoo-1; Naja-1

On October 17, we saw 43 kiddos with expenses of 
$1162.20 or $27.03 each. As of this writing we do 
not have temple breakdowns. 

As you can see, we have saved a nice amount of 
our transportation fund by having these Outreach 
Clinics. 
 
Most of you do not know this, but we are working 
on a new contract for days and space with the Bone 
& Joint Clinic. The outlook goal will be to have a 
screening clinic every other month in Bismarck at 
B&J on a Thursday. We currently have two doctors 
that would take turns coming and bringing with 
them 3 POPS, 1 nurse and 1 registration person.
 
Moving along to 2020, the next goal will be telehealth. 
This will allow the staff to stay in MN but screen 
patients with a qualified individual here in Bismarck. 

Healthcare is forever a revolving door and we must go 
through that door to see what is on the other side. It 
may be frightful, it may not work, but we need to try! 

The hospital staff looks forward to coming to 
Bismarck on an every other month basis because we 
are so organized. Many thanks go out to all those 
people who help make these days possible. If it was 
not for these people’s insight, input and thought--
and most of all time, we would not be able to do this 
ourselves. So we thank all of you, for all you do, to 
support the Bismarck Screening Clinic; to keep it on 
the radar for them to keep coming here in the future.

Faithfully Yours,
Garret & Deb Njos
Bismarck Hospital Representatives

Bismarck 
Outreach Clinic

With Healthcare, 
Change Is Inevitable

2020 El Zagal Shrine
Annual Meeting

 Saturday, January 4, 2020
 El Zagal Shrine Center

1429 3rd St N, Fargo, ND

ATTEST: Bob Wedberg, PP, Recorder      
Yours in Faith, Rick Qual, Potentate

This notice constitutes the official call.  
Wear your Fez.

8:00 am:  All NOBLES Breakfast: 
                Hosted by the Yoshi
8:30 am:  Camel Herders/Membership meeting
8:30 am:  Hospital Dads and Hospital Rep   	     	
                Meetings:  Upper level
9:00 am:  Annual Meeting begins
After meeting:  Lunch (Hosted by Director’s Staff )
5:30 pm – 6:15 pm:  Open Bar Social with the 
El Zagal Imperials Band playing music at 
El Zagal Shrine Center Fargo, ND  
6:30 pm:  Banquet & Parade to Glory: El Zagal  	
Shrine (Formal/Semi-formal attire is requested) 
$50.00 per person 
8:30 pm-11:30 pm: Social & Dancing to 
“Post Traumatic Funk Syndrome”
9:00 pm – 10:00 pm: Open Bar Social

Rooms are being held at the 
Homewood Suites by Hilton

Reserved under “El Zagal Annual Meeting” 
until December 7th, 2019. 

Please call 701-235-3150 to reserve 
your room at $119.00 plus tax. 

Booking Link: http://group.homewood-
suites.com/ElZagalAnnualMeeting
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Roughrider Harley-Davidson
3708 MEMORIAL HWY

MANDAN, ND 58554

701-663-2220

We Sell 
   Shriner Bikes!

• Wireless High Speed Access
 Fargo, Oxbow, Horace & Harwood Areas
• Web Hosting
• Web Design
• Email Services

Contact
Dave Larson

704 28th Street SW
Fargo, North Dakota

701-232-7000

N B INTERNET, LLC

Hanson-Runsvold 
FuneRal Home

215 south 7th street, Fargo, nd 58103
West Side of Island Park

Family Owned . . . Serving All 
Faiths For Over 90 Years
Licensed Funeral Directors NFDA

 Jacques Boucher   Aynsley Odegard
Alex Rydell

(701) 232-3222  •  (800) 598-3223
www.hansonrunsvold.com

John d. Runsvold
Owner, Licensed Funeral Director

NFDA

701-320-7653

Corey Bayer
8496 Country Club Street, 

Jamestown, ND 58401

BRYCE ANDERSON
& ASSOCIATES

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

• Tax Preparation & Planning •  Small Business Services
• Monthly Accounting Services •  Corporations - Partnerships
• Accounting & Auditing •  Individuals - Non-Profits

293-7727
1461 Broadway Ste. 103  •  Fargo, ND 58102

Bruce ridgway
owner

701-429-0547

Bruce@ridgwaylawns.com

        

El Zagal Shrine 
Saturday Burgers 
Serving 11:30 am – 1:00 pm 

          Bloody Mary Bar:  11 am – 2 pm 
Serving Schedule:  

November 3-10-17-24 
December 1-8-15 

Thank you for all your support!!! 

Everyone Welcome!!!!

December 7-14-21-28
January 11-18-25

Happy Holiday Season, 
Nobles and Ladies! I 
hope everyone had a great 
Thanksgiving with family and 
friends. I’m sure we are all 
looking forward to spending 
a little time with our loved 
ones over Christmas and 
New Years as well.

This year, again, we will be 
having the Crab Feed at the 

Lodge on Saturday, December 14th with Illustrious Dave 
Rott. Who doesn’t love an all you can eat crab feast?! 
Sorry for those who didn’t get their tickets, as only 200 
were sold. The ugly Christmas sweater contest is always 
a sight to see! 

Remember to get your reservations for the Annual 
Meeting and “Parade to Glory”, the weekend of January 
3rd & 4th, 2020. This is the perfect time to get to see 
what’s in store for the coming year. The “Parade to Glory” 
is always rewarding, as we get to hear from all the units 
participating in fundraising for our Shrine kids and 
families. Each and every unit comes forward with their 
contributions and you can see the pride in their faces as 
they present their checks. What a feeling! And the fun 
doesn’t end there, we will have a wonderful evening of 

dancing, visiting and getting to know each other (old 
and new) as we gear up for another fantastic year of 
fundraising, exciting events, and supporting Mike Dow 
and Lady Lisa, our incoming Potentate and First Lady.

I’d like to express special thanks to Lisa Johnson and all 
she does for us. You always had an answer for me when I 
called and needed something! You’re FANTASTIC! Our 
editor of the Camel Tales, Rich Ellsworth, deserves a big 
thank you too, for all his hard work. Putting the newsletter 
together every month can be challenging, but we need 
him to know that we all truly appreciate him.

I would like to express a BIG THANK YOU to our 
GREAT Divan, and their ladies! I could never have gotten 
this far without your support. It is truly amazing the 
things that we can accomplish when we all work together, 
communicate and support each other. Your kindness and 
friendships have meant the world to Lady Terri and I, and 
we are truly grateful. We have made a lot of wonderful 
friends throughout all of El Zagal, It has been an honor to 
help lead this great philanthropy.

In closing, we would like to wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! Have a great time with 
your families and friends, and safe travels!

THANK YOU!

Yours in Faith,
Rick Qual
2019 Potentate

  Give “Back”... to the Shrine ... for the kids!
POTENTATE’S MESSAGE EL ZAGAL FOREVER 

DONATIONS/PLEDGES
(As of 3-4-19)

PLATINUM LEVEL - ($20,000.00 or more)
Howard & Dorothy Sgutt, John & Carol Huhner, 
El Zagal Provost Guard

GOLD LEVEL - ($5,000.00 to $19,999.00)
  Gary L. & Judy Anderson, Terry & Donna Bladholm, 
Big Band, Michael Unhjem, Alan K. & Patricia Swedberg, 
Mrs. Pat and Marilyn Dean, EZ Oilers,

PALLADIUM LEVEL - ($1,000.00 to $4,999.00)
Jim T. Garvey PP, George Kaftan, Don Kramer, Richard 
Currier, Dave Currier, Jamestown Clowns, James Valley 
Shrine Club, Dave & Barbara Larson, John Runsvold, 
Berk Strothman, Norm Swanson, Phil Trebnick, Dan 
& Mickie Currier, Vikings, Ladies Auxiliary, Devine & 
Shirley Ochsner, Em & Dan McGregor, Escort Motor 
Patrol, Raymond Schwappe Trust, Ritualistic Divan, 
Larry Fritz, Plainsmen, Don and Connie Wenaas, Mobil 
Nobles, Morrie Rasmussen, John Runsvold, Valley City 
Flag Corp, Arab Patrol, Mandan Indians, Oriental Band, 
Mystics, Dusters, Saidin, Mystics, Oilers, Arab Patrol, 
Joseph Moses, Al & Patricia Swedburg,

SILVER LEVEL - ($500.00 TO $999.00)
William Tubbs, Rich Ellsworth, Theodore Mann, Bob 
& Edith Dawson, Jim Dawson, PP, Tom Dawson, Jim 
& Kathy Rosendahl, Honored Ladies, Band Aids, Dan 
Ochsner, Jake (DeVine) Ochsner      

BRONZE LEVEL - (Up to $499)
Franklin Bavendick, Steve Campbell, Virgil Carmichael, 
Colleen Carmichael, Robert Cookson, Homer Goebel,
Roy Leeper, Shirley McKay, Robert & Dorothy Minnis, 
Thomas Orchard, Bruce Ridgeway, Gordon Rudolf,Una 
Rydeen, Eugene Smestad, Bryce Smith, Gill Voss, Daryl 
Hanson, Rus Hanson, Ken Graalum, James Molzahn,
Harry Moore, Chester Nettestad, Chanters, Alice 
Gordon, Merle Gullekson, Kerry Heflin, Craig & Julie 
Sandstrom, Ray Andres, Steve Downs, 

Is your unit or club listed? Please give it some 
consideration for the next Parade to Glory.

If you decide to make a donation
send it to “El Zagal Forever”,

El Zagal Shrine Center, at 1429 N. 3 rd St. N.
Your support of any amount to

“EL Zagal Forever” is greatly appreciated.
 Dave E. Larson
El Zagal Forever Committee

THIS AD WAS LEFT OUT OF LAST MONTH ISSUE – PLEASE PLACE IN CAMEL TALES 

 

 

 



   December 2019  •  Camel Tales   •  PAGE 5

Well, it is time to hear from the Mandan Indians. At 
our next meeting we are bringing in new members. 
They have to smoke the peace pipe and get their 
Indian name. We have room in the camp for more.
Our Lodge in Steele is doing really good. They are 
hosting a Christmas supper on Dec.2; turkey and all 
the trimmings.

We are getting new members from Steele and we are 
busy. We do not go dark anymore.

We made it to the Old Timers supper. The Indians 
had the most there. You know us Indians, we like the 
word “free”.

Now we are getting snow; hoping not too much. 
We had enough rain this year.

It is time to strike the teepee. 
I hope you hear from 
me next month.

Chief Mato
Edward J C Dockter

Mandan Indians
Honoring Ceremony 

for New Members

Hello to all Nobles and Ladies, I would think 
everyone had a pretty good Thanksgiving.  

We at Jamestown had a wonderful Halloween 
Party. People dressed up; some of them no one 
even knew. The food was exquisite, as was the 
games, socialization, and music. It was an evening 
to remember. The decor was best ever. A BIG 
thank you  to all that helped make the event a 
cherished memory.

This is the last article that Illustrious Sir Rick will 
be Potentate! Next article he will be Past Potentate, 
what a year! Congratulations  to Illustrious and 
Lady TJ. Truly has been an outstanding year. 
THANK YOU. 
     
We welcome  Sir Mike, to the wheel house. 
Thanks for coming to our year end meeting. Now 
you see why were the envy of all El Zagal!!

The food pantry has always been great concern 
to Gary O. and this year is no exception. We in 
Jamestown want to let all who read this know that 
for the past 12 years we have been supporting  the 
food pantry with a donation. This year all the 
Masonic and Shrine bodies have out done 
themselves. We urge all units to give locally too. 
What an outstanding job.  

Holiday Dazzle Parade was another success. We 
out did what we thought we would not. What a 
night!! Thanks to all.

Lars must move on. Everyone in El Zagaldom 
knows who is King of Parades. AND the best 
Damn Unit in El Zagal is, and has always been, 
Jamestown CLOWNS !!!  That’s just how it is! 

Also, there was never any prize or award or anything 
of the sort given or won for the Jamestown Parade.  
I know you would like everyone to believe that 
you received such a thing --- but you did not. I 
would think it’s because of the KEY to the city 
of Detroit Lakes Was Really Given to the clowns 
after a parade there. It was given by the Mayor and 
witnessed by many.  

CLOWN for a NIGHT is upon us! December 
7, Jamestown Civic Center. Clowns be there at 
5, doors open at 5:30. SlamaBama is the band, 
a mentalist is the show, and Clowns will be 
performing. Sell tickets, buy tickets, and come to 
Jamestown. It’s the biggest party of the year. Don’t 
miss it, you don’t want to miss it.

Please, all Clowns and Jamestown Shriners, try to 
make the annual meeting January 3rd and 4th in 
Fargo. Roast the Pote will be something to see. 

Thanks for reading this...
Weezer 

The Jamestown Shrine Club Stag is February 28th.  
More details to come. Save the date.

Jamestown 
Clowns

Good Times At 
Holiday Events

“ALL YOU CAN EAT CRAB”
El Zagal Shrine 

December	14,	2019	
$30.00	per	person	

5-7	pm	

!  
Crab-Baked Potato-Coleslaw 

(MUST HAVE TICKET TO EAT) 
ADVANCE TICKETS ONLY! 

Only 200 tickets sold 
MUST BE PURCHASED BY DECEMBER 1, 2019

UGLY CHRISTMAS SWEATER CONTEST TOO!!

� �
Social with games and cards upstairs after dinner!!

Tickets at El Zagal Office or Arabian Room Only!
Proceeds for Temple Operations Only

Director’s Staff:
Keeping Traditions 

& Adding Excitement
Another year in the books... It’s hard to believe 
another decade has come and gone, but looking 
forward to 2020!  

Our Nobles worked hard this year, with parading, 
BRRP 50/50, raffling off our Sportster’s, and our 
events, not to forget taking the trophy at MSA this 
year. Hat’s off to our Nobles! You all should be proud 
of what we’ve accomplished!

We elected our officers for next year.  The 2020 
Director’s Staff board will be: Roger Ellsworth, 
President; Shaun Engelsrud, Vice President; 
Casey Schoer, Secretary and Treasurer is Bobby 
Anderson. Congratulations to the elected and looking 
forward to the new year with this great group of guys.

Moving forward we are preparing for our upcoming 
events and have added a new one we’re excited about.  
“Puzzles, Pizza, and Beer” Get a team together and 
compete for prizes. If you have any questions, contact 
Travis Leach, or talk to any DS member for more 
details.  

Also keep your eye on the calendar for our upcoming 
Suds N Spuds and Shriner 5k in the spring.

With closing, we want to wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Stay Hydrated,
Shaun Engelsrud
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Faiths For Over 90 Years
Licensed Funeral Directors NFDA

 Jacques Boucher   Aynsley Odegard
Alex Rydell

(701) 232-3222  •  (800) 598-3223
www.hansonrunsvold.com

John d. Runsvold
Owner, Licensed Funeral Director

NFDA

701-320-7653
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Hi friends!  The Holidays are here!  Besides the 
weather, it’s the best time of year. 

Let’s talk about Thanksgiving. Mine was an 
absolute blast. The best day ever. Family, friends and 
food. Laughter with the people you love is the best 
medicine for whatever pains you.  

Granted we all probably ate a little too much but we’ll 
worry about that in January. To reflect on what you 
are thankful for, I believe, also makes you a better 
philanthropist.  What would you help someone 
acquire that you are thankful for?  

There are many people that hate this time of year 
because they are suffering.  Whether it be food, 
housing, money, companionship or any number of 
setbacks.  This is the time to make a difference in 
someone’s life. 

I know that’s a broad, generalized statement but start 
somewhere small.  We know people that could use 
a boost, however small, a positive boost might help 
them make the turn. We all need help from time to 
time. Talk to people, share time, stories, give money if 
need be. Help your fellow man. Not only this time of 
year, BUT especially this 
time of year.

May you all have the 
best  Christmas you’ve 
ever had.  I don’t mean to 
ramble. Might annoy some 
clown biker, *rimshot. 

God Bless
Jamestown Mystics

Jamestown 
Mystics

It’s the Most Wonderful 
Time of the Year

 

 New Shriner’s  

Have “YOU” asked 
someone to join? 

Try these two simple questions: 
Are you a Shriner?  Why not? 

You may be surprised by the answers they give you. 
 

 
If every current Shriner resolves to recruit or restore 

“Just One” noble to his temple…  

Our brotherhood's ranks will swell tremendously! 
 

make this the

BEST
YEAR
EVER.

Discover new places. 
Have an adventure.
Travel the world. 
Experience the unknown.
Lie on the beach. 
Cruise Europe. 
Just GoJust Go.

Reserved for you

www.traveltravelgroup.com
701-492-5000 Call us at

or visit

Kids Christmas Party

 
 
 
 

     
 

 
 

 
Saturday, December 10th, 11-2 

 

   Cookie Decorating 
   Clown 
   Crafts 
   Face Painting 
   Games 
   Gift from Santa 
    
 
 
 
 

        
 

Specially priced Kids Meals available 11:30-1:00 

Kids Christmas 
Party 

         El Zagal Shrine 

Saturday, December 14th 11am - 2pm

New Shriners
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Pote Rick and Lady TJ

Wild Game Feed

!  
Wild Game Feed 2020 

We have all heard about the “Green New Deal”. Well, be prepared for the NEW WILD GAME FEED! 

As a TEMPLE WIDE EVENT that helps OUR buildings and grounds, every noble should be looking at 
how they can help on this EPIC & SPECTACULAR EVENT!   

Where else can you raise a ton of cash for B&G in 1 night, have a minnow shot, taste some awesome 
vittles and spend a little bit of cash trying to win some new found treasures?   

ENHANCE your experience by helping with the food or running a game for an hour or so. We will make 
sure you have plenty of time during the evening to partake in all that is the WILD GAME FEED.  

We are always looking for more ideas on ways to raise more money and new food options. 

I heard a rumor that there may be some incentives for unit / club participation in 2020. Details are still in 
the works, but your unit can get points for $$ contributions for game prizes, points for prizes, and points 
for people power hours. As the details get worked out, we will keep you informed.   

As always, if you have any questions, comments or ideas, please reach out to us. WE LOOK FORWARD 
TO SEEING YOU AT THE WGF. 

Mike Rieckman 
701-388-7123 

WOW is all I can say, we’re seeing units stepping 
forward with money for prizes, meeting manpower 
needs, and coming up with food options for our 
guests at the WILD GAME FEED.  Keep it up 
people! It has been great getting out and visiting 
several units, I wish we could get to them all.

Tickets and posters have been printed and are ready 
for distribution.  Call me, and I will get them to you.  

Fargo Daylight Masonic Lodge
Invites you to a 

Christmas Music Concert
at 11:00 am

  December 16, 2019
 Masonic Center’s Gold Room
 Fargo North High School 

Choir and Chamber Orchestra
 We hope that you can attend!

I offered up a mystery prize for the 1st sold book 
turned back into me, Mystics Jim Trautman is our 
winner, he sold a book out in less than 2 hours.    

Incentives, 10% of net proceeds will be given back 
to the units that participate.  Participation can be in 
the form of $$, labor, food, & clean up.  Let’s keep it 
simple, 1 point for every $ contributed, 1 point for 
every direct hour worked on the WGF, 2 points for 
every hour of clean up, split up based upon your %.  
And let’s not forget about the PEOPLE’S CHOICE 
FOOD AWARD $300 to the winner.

At present, were still looking for a point of contact 
for the food, if you would like to coordinate this, 
call me.  We are asking for people to bring or prepare 
various offerings from the donations, finger food size, 
feeding 250 people.  I have recipes from years gone 
by, just need people to prep them up.  If you have 
food to donate, call me, I will line up a time to get it.

This year there will be only 1 game that will cost 

more than $20 to play.  You will want to work one of 
these fun games during the evening, pull a duck, bird 
bands, dice, shot shell pull, solo cup shoot, plinko, 
meat & money raffles, the list goes on.  

Shaun Englesrud, Director’s Staff, is heading up 
people power.  Please contact Shaun directly to ensure 
your position for the evening, Shaun Engelsrud, 
dakotawaterpro@gmail.com 

Thanks to the units and the people that have already 
donated to the cause, your support is critical and 
GREATLY APPRECITED.

Enough verbiage, get involved in this fun event to 
support your El Zagal Shrine.  

Mike Rieckman
701.388.7123
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Trollwood Barbers 
Trollwood Village 

3105 N. Broadway
235-0194

Lori Ludlum, Owner

JIM ELLIOTT
Owner

P.O. Box 366  •  Moorhead, MN 56560
4101 32nd Ave South  •  Moorhead, MN 56561-0366

Home 218-233-4967
Phone 218-236-9920

Fax 218-236-9364
1-800-826-6652

“The Very Best In Nursery Stock”

Ole’s Nursery, Inc.
Hwy 10 E• Moorhead, MN 56560 

(218) 236-8590

3401 - 13th Ave. S..
Fargo, ND 58103
Near West Acres

293-3311

Premier Charter Service
Route 1, Box 220

Moorhead, Minnesota 56560

Phone: (218) 233-3404    Fax: (218) 233-5769

298-9898123 University Drive N
Fargo, ND 58102

NEIL JOHNSON

Oberg
                   Family Farms

Est. 1891

Chad Oberg 701-388-4901
Rick Oberg 701-388-4902

3592 110th Ave. N.
Moorhead, MN 5650
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UPCOMING EVENTS:
JANUARY  2020    
1:  CLOSED
3:  Roast the Pote
4:  Annual Meeting
11:  Circus Mtg
11:  Hosp. Aux. Mtg
11:  Burgers
18:  Burgers
18: Masonic Vendor Show
24:  Pizza, Puzzle, Beer Event
25:  Burgers

Rich Maras
Regional VP of Sales

rmaras@jmprint.net

Get a Free Quote on your next 
project by visiting  www.jmprint.net

4666 S. Amber Valley Pkwy.  |  www.jmprint.net  |  701-476-0311  |  Cell 701-730-1623

1964
50TH ANNIVERSARY

• Commercial Printing
• Digital & Variable Data Printing
• Graphic Design
• Direct Mail & Mailing Services
• Banners/Booth Displays
• Signage and Promotional Items
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Mike Hennebry
Executive Mortgage Officer

NMLS#: 1584104

1501 32nd Avenue South
Fargo, ND  58103

Phone: 701-356-1722
Fax: 701-356-1719

Toll Free: 800-872-6358

mike.hennebry@townandcountry.org
www.townandcountry.org

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3 4

Event

5 6

Event

7
Clown for a 

Night: 
Jamestown

Event
Ladies Aux 

Party
Burgers

8

Event

9

Event

Divan 
Meeting

10 11

Event

12 13 14
Kids 

Christmas 
Party

Crab Dinner/
Adult Christmas 

Party
Burgers

15 16 17 18 19 20 21
Masonic 

Vendor Show
Circus 

Meeting 
Burgers

22 23 24

CLOSED

25

CLOSED

26 27 28
Oriental 

Band 
Christmas 

Party

Burgers
29 30 31

El Zagal 
Shrine 

NYE Party
DECEMBER 2019

Jerome Tappe
cell 218-234-6496

jerome@nereson.com

Brad Richards
cell 218-234-6351
brad@nereson.com

Detroit Lakes
800-422-3317
nereson.com


